
From: Carrie Deehan 
Sent: September 2, 2020 1:59 PM 
To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: Fw: Oldcastle Residents vow to continue to fighcannabis facility 

 

As a concerned citizen for future community growth, I ask the Mayor this question. Would town 

council then approve a cannabis facility near Tecumseh Vista school? It is zoned agricultural 

land and you stated council has no right to tell farmers what crop they can grow?  

 

If the Mayor and council truly stand behind this statement, why are they now scrambling to 

amend the agricultural by-law. This by-law will not allow any form of greenhouse on 

agricultural lands. A farmer may not even put down any kind of plastic protecting his or her 

crop. 

 

However it was ok back in December, I wonder what has changed ? 
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